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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report this week.  Some of the Amateur Radio operators provided the

safety, and timing, communications for a couple cross country races Thursday

afternoon.  That finished all of the races for this year.  The only fund raising

activity they have for the rest of this year is to set up a 24 foot by 80 foot

canopy at one of the local churches in the area for a Halloween party on Monday,

October 31st.  But, it only takes one telephone call to change things.

There's a couple new Amateur Radio towers being installed in the area.  One of

them will be about 80 feet, and one that will be about 110 feet.  Bill Roberts,

KB8GGV, is putting up the 80 foot tower, and Sam Mercer, N8SVX, will be putting

up the 110 foot tower.  Both of the towers will have DAREN Packet Radio Nodes,

and Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia)

Project stations placed on them.

If you have any activities you want to pass on, let me know so I will have

something to write about.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Lisa Hendershot,

KB8UER, who has been participating in the net since August 20, 1994, has

completed 1450 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.
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